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July 6, 2020 

 

 

The Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers, President 

New Haven Board of Alders 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

 

RE:  ORDER AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR ACCEPT FUNDING FROM YALE UNIVERSITY AND 

CONSTRUCT A SIDEWALK ON THE NORTH SIDE OF PEARL ST WEST OF ORANGE ST 

 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

 

The proposed action before you authorizes the Mayor to accept up to $50,000 from Yale University to 

install new sidewalk along the north side of Pearl Street west of Orange Street.  

 

These funds will enable the City of New Haven to construct a new sidewalk to improve the neighborhood 

through better infrastructure.  This new sidewalk will improve walkability for pedestrian traffic and make a 

lasting improvement in the infrastructure of the City. 

 

The Resource Allocation Committee has authorized $40,000 as well to cover the remainder of the work.  

This sidewalk is in a very high pedestrian traffic area and have been the subject of numerous resident 

concerns.   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Giovanni Zinn, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

mf 

enclosure: BOA submission package  

 

c: Scott Jackson, Chief Administrative Officer 

 Jeff Pescosolido, Public Works 
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